

September 15 2021

Dear Community User Group

At this time, Superior-Greenstone District School Board is teending the closure of Community Use of Stools and will inform all user groups on the status of reopening after a review in mid-October.

We will continue to keep our students, parents, and communities informed by releasing COVID19 information updates through the following channels:

Website: www.sqdsb.ca

f Facebook: www.facebook.com/SGD8

**Y**Twitter: @SGDSB

Superior-Greenstone District School Board continues to work with local Public Health staff to ensure our schools remain clean, safe and welcomilifor all community members.

Sincerely,

Marc Paris

How Was the

Manager of Plant Operatios, Transportation and Health & Safety

Superior-Greenstone District School Board

12 Hemlo Drive, ON P0T 2E0

Cell: (807) 229-5205 Fax: (807) 229-1471 www.sqdsb.ca